
January 24, 2005  

OFFICE OF COUNTY CLERK                                                                                       
  
January 24, 2005 
 The Board of Brown County Commissioners met in regular session with the following 
members present: Chairman Warren Ploeger, Steve Roberts and Glen Leitch. Also 
present was County Clerk Debbie Parker and Deputy County Clerk Marla Hathhorn. 
Warren Ploeger opened the meeting at 8:00 a.m. 
  
SHERIFF 
Sheriff Lamar Shoemaker reported the LEPC meeting this week, which will be attended 
by Shoemaker and Warren Ploeger. Also discussed were recent burglaries. 
  
PAYROLL 
The January 19, 2005 payroll was approved as follows: 

General $39,696.47 

Road & Bridge 10,804.78 

Election 1,069.77 

Appraiser 2,592.00 

Noxious Weed 988.10 

JCAB 5,142.75 

Diversion 400.00 

ACC 4,285.15 

Services for Elderly 2,587.83 

Solid Waste 1,796.65 

Court Trustee 3,267.17 

Employee Ben FICA 4,916.33 

Employee Ben KPERS 2,165.50 

TOTAL $79,712.50 

  
JCAB 
Venice Sloan presented the lease purchase contract for the purchase of two used vehicles. 
Motion by Glen Leitch to approve the lease purchase contract. Seconded by Steve 
Roberts. Motion carried. Sloan also reported the computers had arrived last week and 
were being set up. 
  
MINUTES 
Motion by Steve Roberts to approve the January 18, 2005 minutes. Seconded by Glen 
Leitch. Motion carried. 
  
TAX ORDERS 
Tax orders #04-64 through #04-76 were approved and signed. 
  
FIXED ASSETS 



Motion by Steve Roberts to approve the 2004 Fixed Asset report. Seconded by Glen 
Leitch. Motion carried. 
  
COURTHOUSE ROOF 
Custodian Buzz Siebenmorgen reported a leak in the Courthouse roof, affecting the 
Courtroom and the east hallway.  
  
BURIED CABLE PERMIT 
Buried cable permit #05-01 for Sprint was approved and signed. 
  
Motion by Glen Leitch to adjourn. Seconded by Steve Roberts. Motion carried. Meeting 
adjourned at 10:10 a.m. The next meeting will be held Monday January 31, 2005. 


